ORDER: BOARD PRESIDENT JEFF BUSBY OPENED A PUBLIC HEARING
AT THIS TIME TO DISCUSS ZONING IN THE COUNTY

President Busby announced that the Board was opening up the floor to the public to
discuss zoning in Lafayette County.

Michael Mclnnis. attorney for Oxford Springs. LLC. came forward in support of
zooming and to ask that the Board of Supervisors continue with the plans that have been
previously submitted and approved for Oxford Springs. LLC.

Jeff Williams, Engineer for MAC Construction. came forward to state that MAC
Construction had a project that was located between Anchorage Road and Toby Tuby Parkway
that has already gone before the Planning Commission and was approved and stated that the
project is in the proposed annexed area of the City of Oxford.

Susan Fino came before the Board and stated her belief that zoning should be adopted
and asked that the Board approve and implement zoning.

Motion was made by Jeff Busby. duly seconded by Kevin Frye, to continue the
public hearing on Zoning until Thursday, January 18. 2018 at 5:00 p.m. due to inclement weather
which possibly prevented citizens from attending the meeting and giving their input on zoning.

The vote on the motion was as follows:
Supervisor Kevin Frye. voted yes
Supervisor Jeff Busby. voted yes
Supervisor David Rikard. voted yes
Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes
Supervisor Mike Roberts. absent

After the vote, President Busby. declared the motion carried, this the 16" day of
January, 2018.
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